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SUPERVISOR’S MINUTE BOOK 2020
January 15, 2020

The special meeting of the Board of Supervisors was called to order at 9:38 a.m. by Chairman
Thompson. Present were Todd Nelsen. Absent: Gary VanAernam. Others present were Joni Hansen,
Gary Riesgaard, Bob Nelson, Teresa Murray and Deb Campbeli.

Motion-Nelsen Second-Thompson to approve the agenda. Vote-all in favor.

Gary Riesgaard, VA Director, reviewed his budget and discussed the grant available for the veteran’s
and what services are available from the State Trust Fund for the veteran’s.

Bob Nelson and Teresa Murray reviewed the Public Health Board budget and stated that there would
likely be many reductions in the upcoming year. They will be meeting with the State regarding upcoming
changes with Medicare. Murray stated grant money is still available but hard to get. Nelsen questioned
why the projected revenues aren’t reduced if the census is down. Nelsen asked for them to reduce wages
to a 3% increase and resubmit.

Deb Campbell, Treasurer, reviewed her budget with the Board and explained the increase in wages for
her two Deputies, stating she is trying to get them closer to other deputies. Campbell also stated that she
would like an as-needed person for her office for the days that they do CDL testing.

There being no further business, Motion-Nelsen Second-Thompson to adjourn the meeting at 1:56 p.m.
Vote-all in favor.
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